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MEMBERSHIP SUBSCRIPTIONS FOR 2010  

NOW DUE - PLEASE SEE YOUR TEAM MANAGER 
 

Junior Player Membership for 2010 = £30 
Don’t forget the new  Junior Family Membership  which allows parents/guardians of playing juniors 

to become social members of the Club for an additional fee of £10 per adult.  

• Benefits of social membership:- 

o Free hire of the club house for private functions 

o Free entry to 2 Lancashire League home games 

o Receive updates and invitations to social events at the Club throughout the year 

Please note that Junior Family Membership is only available to parents/guardians of junior 

members who are not already Club Members. 

Junior Fixtures 
Fixtures are almost finalised.  Some 

may still have to be arranged but, as a 

general rule the following applies:- 

 

 

U11s – Games on Mondays 

           U13s – Games on Fridays 

       U15s – Games on Wednesdays 

 U17s – Games on Mondays 

    Please see your Team Manager 

 for your fixtures. 
 

Quiz Night 

Friday 28th May  

Bar Opens 

7.30pm 

FFOORRTTHHCCOOMMIINNGG  CCLLUUBB  EEVVEENNTTSS  
 

  Friendly – Home Game           First League Home Game 

  Sunday 18th April 2010                    Saturday 1st May 2010 

   Church v Enfield                  Church v Rawtenstall 

                             1.00pm                                           1.15pm 
 

PLEASE SPREAD THE WORD ABOUT JUNIOR CRICKET 

ALL NEW PLAYERS WELCOME 

For all your cricket clothing, 

equipment and accessories visit 

HYNDBURN CRICKET SUPPLIES 
Shop online at 

www.hyndburncricketsupplies.com 
 or visit them at 

105 Blackburn Road 

Accrington 

BB5 1JJ 

Tel:  01254 879067 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

“Coaches Player of The Month” 
This is the first ‘Coaches Player of the Month’ to be awarded this season.  Nominations are 

put forward by all coaches who have run junior training sessions and, are based on  

                                  RREESSPPEECCTT              

                                  EEFFFFOORRTT  

                                            AATTTTAAIINNMMEENNTT  ooff  tthhee  iinnddiivviidduuaall  

                                            CCOOMMMMIITTMMEENNTT  

                                            TTEEAAMM  WWOORRKK 

 

The March Award goes to…….. 

JAMES RAWCLIFFE 
Well Done! 

Your prize to collect is a ”Free Tearoom Tea” at a senior First Team home game.   

You will now go forward for the overall “Coaches Player of the Year” award which is 

presented at the Club Presentation Evening in October.  This award is supported by 

Hyndburn Cricket Supplies who are donating vouchers to the winner! 

Club Lottery – It Could Be YOU!!!!  
 
Did you know that as a Club we run a weekly lottery  draw?  

Do you fancy the chance to win £1,000? 
 

As a Club we make a lottery draw for 20 weeks during the 
season and the cost to enter is only £1 per week!   

There are 19 x £25 weekly draws and 
 1 x end of season draw for £1,000 

Each paying member is awarded a permanent number that is entered into the 
weekly draw.  Winners are then contacted by the Lottery Co-ordinator, Eric Barnes 

and promptly paid. 
 

There are currently 150 lottery members and there are some numbers available.   
 This is an important source of income for our club and is an opportunity for our 

Junior Players Parents to support us. 
 

The process is simple! 
Just hand your £20 payment and details (name, address and contact telephone number) to 

your Team Manager BEFORE 4TH MAY (date of first draw) 
 

We look forward to hearing from you. 
 

GOOD LUCK!!! 


